

Menie Development Proposals
Christine Gore to: Ann Faulds
Sent by:



Ann

I had a teleconference yesterday afternoon with George Sorial, Donald Trump Jnr and catch his sumame, but the American architect). They wanted to alert me to the fact that having given the matter due consideration they do not feel that the course of action we agreed at our meeting on 2 April is one which they can after all pursue. I am not clear at this stage of exactly what course of action is proposed or the timing of that, but George did indicate that you are considering the submission of individual applications for each additional plot of land which the Trump Organisation wish to include in the overall development.

I reiterated my concern that it would be difficult to tie these individual applications in with the existing

I reiterated my concern that it would be difficult to tie these individual applications in with the existing outline consent. George is of the view that there must be a legal means of doing this and I suggested that this would be a matter for you to discuss with who will act on behalf of Aberdeenshire Council on this matter. I have alerted to this and he will await contact from you.

I advised George that I would require a formal letter from yourself indicating how this matter is to be progressed and understand from him that there is still some work to be done on determining the overall strategy. It would be helpful if I could be kept up-dated in this regard at your convenience.

Regards Christine

Christine Gore Director of Planning & Environmental Services Aberdeenshire Council

Tel: 01224 665510 Fax: 01224 664888